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Charles River Labs (CRL) is seeking a biomedical research license that allows them and their contracted
fishermen_ Horseshoe crab collection access within the state of South Carolina’s jurisdiction.
Certain restrictions on the collected are being proposed per the schedule below. In
exchange for this biomedical license, CRL is willing to commit up to based

which we hope

CRL is happy to
collaborate with SCDNR to define the and is willing to openly share information that can assist in
CRL will continue to work with local fisherman and SCDNR to ensure safe collection

practices and will Our fisherman will be instructed

t

We look forward to working closely with SCDNR on the proposal outlined above.
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